GHS Sports Boosters Meeting 11/1/16

The GHS Sports Boosters met on November 1, 2016. In attendance were: Bart & Stephanie
Snyder, Jay Kyzar, Michael Redmon, Pebley Williams, Greg Bryan, Shane & Jessica Tatum, and
Christi Danner. The minutes from the 10-25-16 meeting were read and approved.

Old Business:

1) Deer Hunt —Jay gave a quick update that we hope to get 12 — 15 hunters again this year.
He will schedule a meeting with the guides after football season is complete.

2) Turkey Fry — Michael gave an update from the grocer that he purchased turkeys from
last year. We can still give him the number of turkeys and hams we want for another 2
weeks. After much discussion, the recommendation was made to:

a. Order 132 turkeys and cook those for Thanksgiving and sell what we can sell. We
will only order as many hams as we sell.

b. Bart will get with Coach Lane/Mr May on Wed, Nov 2" & plan to pass out tickets
to the student athletes on Monday, Nov 7.

c. Motion made by Bart Snyder, 2" by Shane Tatum & all approved

3) Sanders Fundraiser — scheduled for Sat, Nov 12t at 6:00 pm at GHS Football Field.
Michael just reminded everyone that we agreed to do the concession stand at the last
meeting. The Little League will go in with us on the expenses of the concessions. Danny
& Carroll Rhodes will buy the hamburgers and hotdogs for the event as their donation.

New Business:

1) Coach Snyder told the group that the football team will travel to Verbena this Friday
night for round 1 of the playoffs. The team will leave between 1:00 — 1:30 pm on Friday
afternoon. Coach Snyder asked that the Booster Club pay for the pre-game meal that
will be at Outback Steakhouse in Montgomery. Price of each plate will be $9 + gratuity.
Approximately 65 players/coaches/managers. Jay Kyzar made the motion that we pay
for the meals with a budget of $700. 2" by Greg Bryan. All Approved

2) Coach Shane Tatum gave an update on the Swim Team. Bryce Tatum is the only
swimmer we have this year. So far Bryce has done a great job in competitions. Bryce
currently sits in the Top 8 in our Section and in the Top 12 within the State. Sectional
Tournament will be Nov 18-10 at Bishop State in Mobile. State will be Dec 9t in Auburn.
Motion made by Stephanie Snyder to purchase a Goshen warm-up suit for Bryce to
wear at competitions. Jay Kyzar 2" the motion. All approved.

Meeting adjourned.



